TO: The Hicksville Vietnam Era Memorial Project

The enclosed contribution is being made in memory of my brothers:

----Eugene Levitt, HHS Class of 1944

who served in the U. S. Navy during World War II, and practiced law on Long Island after his service.

-----Milton Levitt, HHS Class of 1949

who served in the U. S. Army during the Korean War and was in business in Hicksville after his service.

I thank those responsible for the creation of this Project for giving me this opportunity to contribute, and extend my very best wishes for its success.

Sincerely, Samuel Levitt, HHS Class of 1942, who served in the U. S. Army during WW II, and was a secondary school teacher in Great Neck, N. Y. after his service.

1438 Grand Meadows Way Webster, NY 14580-8594 Phone/Fax: (585) 545-4795

email: familyhistorian1943@hotmail.com

May 6, 2015

Hicksville Vietnam War Era Memorial Project c/o William Walden 245 West 9th Street Deer Park, NY 11729

Dear William,

On behalf of our children, enclosed is my donation of \$ toward the Vietnam War Memorial in memory of my deceased former husband, Albert J. Dethlefsen. He served in the U.S. Navy and was a Vietnam veteran.

Very truly yours,

Barbara A. (Bieniewicz) Dethlefsen

Enc.